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14 December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Parent Teacher Association (‘PTA’) 
 
Thank you so much to those parents/ guardians who attended our Annual General Meeting 
(‘AGM’) on 28 November 2022.  We are excited to share that we have now formed a PTA!  We 
have appointed to the roles of Chair (on an interim basis), Treasurer, Secretary and Press officer.  
The minutes from the AGM are available on our website here. 
 
Our first event will be to sell refreshments on the Year 8 options evening of 24 January 2023.  We 
will be in touch with parents about the details of that event nearer the time, however if you wish 
to volunteer to help us sell refreshments on that evening please complete the form here.  Please 
also complete the form if you would like to give us permission to contact you in respect of 
assistance at future events or if you wish to be considered for one of the remaining committee 
roles of Chair or Grants and funding officer. 
 
The PTA is in its very early stages of development and we would really appreciate any support 
you are able to give to help us raise funds for or provide support to students across the school.  
One of the areas we would like to explore is the setting up of a uniform swap shop where logo 
items can be exchanged for a different size at very low cost to parents/guardians.  While we 
investigate the logistics of providing this service, please send in any logo items of uniform that 
are in good condition and you no longer need so that we can start to build up a supply of items to 
rehome. 
 
Thank you in advance for any support you are able to provide. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Foster 

School Business Manager 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4355&type=pdf
https://forms.gle/b1bpXYs7Vi2ZCaty5

